
Date: 2017.03.09

Dear Youhe Gao,

Thank you for expressing your interest in the 42nd FEBS Congress which will take place in
Jerusalem, Israel between September 10-14, 2017.

On behalf of the Congress Organizing Committee, we are honoured to invite you to attend the 42nd
FEBS Congress.

You can find all information about the congress on the congress website: 2017.febscongress.org
Should you need further information or have any questions, please kindly contact to the Congress
Secretariat via below contact details.

We would like to point out that this invitation does not imply any funds for travel, registration, or
accommodations for your attendance at this congress.

Sincerely,

On behalf of the Congress Organizing Committee

Congress Secretariat


